
 
 

 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

CITY OF SAMMAMISH 
 

Sammamish City Council and Boards/Commissions Potential Quorum 
Wednesday, July 16, 2025 

 
Notice is hereby given that a quorum, four or more Sammamish City 
Councilmembers, may be attending the Bike and Pedestrian Mobility Plan 
Community Workshop on Wednesday, July 16, 2025, at Sammamish City Hall (801 
228th Ave SE, Sammamish, WA) from 6 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.  There may be a quorum 
with Sammamish Board members and Commissioners also in attendance. No 
action will be taken by Council or Boards/Commissions at this event.  
 
For more information, please contact Lindsey Channing at 
lchanning@sammamish.us or via telephone at (425) 295-0647.   
 
Lindsey Channing 
Transportation Planner 
 
Published on Monday, July 14, 2025 
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